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Old Oak Primary School Update – Friday 5th May 2023 

 

 

Dear families,  

Yesterday, as you can see, was a successful celebration picnic for the King’s 

Coronation.  The school was full of colour – red, white and blue – and the hall 

looks amazing. Thank you to Maggie and her team in the kitchen and Bill and 

Kelly for making both halls look so spectacular. Thank you also for the hard work 

you did in supporting the children with their crowns. The children all looked 

fantastic. Remember, because of the coronation, school is closed on Monday 

8th May as a bank holiday. 
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* OLD OAK CORONATION GARDEN PARTY – SUNDAY 7th MAY* 

All families are invited to the Old Oak Coronation Garden Party on Sunday 7th 

May from 1-4pm at the Community Centre. See the invitation attached and we 

hope to see you there! We also sent out an email yesterday asking for 

volunteers to help out at this event. Please do so if you can. 

 

*YEAR 6 – ‘SATS’ TESTS TO BE COMPLETED NEXT WEEK* 

We wish everyone luck for the tests next week. The children have worked 

extremely hard this year. We should remember that this group also had the 

interruptions of the covid pandemic where they stayed at home for long periods 

and then taught online. Rest over the weekend, doing a little revision perhaps 

for maths, read every day as usual, and we will see you on Tuesday. Good luck 

to everyone! 

 

*FINAL REMINDER -  YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES* 

Children in Year 6 have the opportunity to purchase an Old Oak Leaver’s Hoodie 

which will be presented to them at the Leaver’s Assembly. If you would like to 

purchase one for your child and haven’t already placed an order, a reminder 

that the deadline is 7th May which is this Sunday. No orders can be made after 

this date. 

To place an order, please visit the following website: 
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: J31973YR6 
 

*ATTENDANCE*  

Aspen class has the best attendance again this week with 99% attendance. This is 
again fantastic. Peach class also had a great week, although there were a few 
absences today which affected the weekly total. All the other classes have 
children who are currently below the national average – please everyone try to 
get to school each day if you can. 
 
 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
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*FINAL REMINDER - GET, SET, PLAY WITH THE ROYAL COLLEGE OF MUSIC* (see 
flyer attached) 
The Royal College of Music and Groove n’ Play invite you to join a new 6-week 
series of friendly and inspiring family music sessions. To join, please CLICK HERE 
or email sparks@rcm.ac.uk.  
*DATES FOR THE DIARY* 
Monday 8th May – Bank holiday for the King’s Coronation- school closed 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 6 sit their SATS (national tests) 
Friday 12th May – Gingko class visit the Wildfowl and Wetlands Trust  
 
Have a peaceful and restful bank holiday weekend. 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown 

 

  

https://rcmregistration.wufoo.com/forms/x1diepof1maxlcu/
mailto:sparks@rcm.ac.uk

